
 Quality Assurance Memo  

 

To: 

 

All related personnel. 

From: Quality Assurance Department 

cc: Safety Department 

Issue: 17062019 - 01 

Re: MOE training postponement  

 
Dear all, 
 
Kindly be informed that MOE training scheduled to be caried out on 18/06/2019 (Tuesday) will 
be postponed to 20/06/2019 (Thursday) due to an unavoidable circumstance. Please refer 
previous QA memo(GAM-QA/OA/19/0037) for list of attendees.  
 
Any inconvenience caused is highly regretted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Luqman Hakim bin Mohd Aroff 
Quality Assurance Assistant 


